
What a Difference! 

What a difference it makes when you encourage 
your child to read on a regular basis!  There really 
is a strong link between the rate of progress your 
child makes at school and the amount of time he or 
she spends enjoying a good read at home.   
Not surprisingly, the children we observe making 
the most rapid progress at school are frequently 
those who are in the habit of curling up with a good 
book, magazine, or other reading material, with 
your encouragement being essential to establishing 
this. 
Please can we encourage you to double your 
efforts.  Even the briefest of notes in the reading 
diary will encourage your child’s teacher that you 
are on the case.  If you have any concerns about 
reading, or would like some advice, please see your 
child’s teacher. 
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Avoiding the 
Crush!
I know that most 
of you are used 
to arriving and 
leaving via the 
gate on East 
Dale Street.  
Have you 
considered using 
the entrance on 
Denton Street to avoid the crush?  Since we had the nursery 
extension built both gates have been open at the beginning and 
end of the school day.  You may also find additional free parking 
spaces available on Denton Street.!

Also, if you drive to school, have you considered parking slightly 
further away from school and walking just a little bit further?  There 
are often parking spaces available on the streets nearby.  I know 
that many of you will be in a rush to get to your next destination, 
but you won’t be adding much time to your journey and may find it 
less stressful, too.

Get the App!
Many of you have already downloaded our free App 
which is compatible with a wide variety of 
smartphones and tablet computers. 
Our app will bring news and events straight to your 
portable devices. It can be downloaded from 
iTunes and Google Play, and is completely free.  You 
will also find diary dates on our website’s News Page.!

While we will continue to send 
newsletters, we will be updating 
the app and website much more 
frequently, with news and events.!

Follow us on Twitter!
Our Tweets go straight to the new 
app and also appear on the school 
website.  Follow @RFPrimary.
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